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On behalf of ”Computer Science Journal of Moldova”
editorial board

The article of D. Marcu ”Note on the n-cycles and their achromatic
numbers” was published in the Number 3(30), Volume 10, 2002 of our
journal. Later it became clear that the said article is a plagiarism of
the Prof. Francette Bories work published in 1975.

The editorial board of our journal thanks Prof. Jerrold W. Gross-
man and Prof. Vitaly Voloshin for the assistance rendered in the dis-
closure of that fact. We present our apologies to the readers.
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